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DFI chaired and spoke in a panel with Oxfam and Peruvian NGO Ciudadanos al Dia  on why
monitoring budget revenue, financing and spending will be essential to track progress towards
the SDGs. Click 
here
to download the DFI/CaD presentation. This analysis built on the joint 
DFI-IBP-Oxfam briefing paper
prepared in October 2014, as well as 
Chapter 5 of the GSW 2015 report
on how to conduct budget monitoring. 
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http://www.ciudadanosaldia.org/
index.php?option=com_docman&amp;task=doc_download&amp;gid=1033&amp;Itemid=
http://www.governmentspendingwatch.org/images/News/Budget_Brief_-_From_Numbers_to_Nurses.pdf
files/5_Data_transparency__accountability.pdf

